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14/06/2019 
 
Dear Resident, 

 
Working with you to make White City Estate and Batman Close greener 

Our partners from Groundwork London have been finding out what changes people want on 

the estate, to make it greener and improve it for the whole community. We’ve listened to what 

you told us, and are now about to start work to make these improvements happen.  

What is happening and when? 
The second phase of the works will start in Mid July, and includes new planting and 
sustainable urban drainage (SuDS) features for Havelock, Hudson, Hargraves, Phipps, 
Lawson, Hastings, Ellenborough, Grey, Durban, Baird, Campbell, Lawrence, Mackay, Evans, 
Davis, Mitchell and Denham Houses and Creighton and Batman Close These features help 
reduce localised flooding, while adding to greenery and local biodiversity. 
 
How will the work affect me? 

We always employ considerate contractors, who we urge to avoid excessive noise and 

disruption. However, there may be times during the day when construction noises can be 

heard, some footpaths are obstructed, and some car parking spaces are blocked. We 

apologise in advance for the inconvenience. 

We’ve been working with our partners to secure funding for these works through the Mayor of 
London’s Good Growth Fund. You can view the designs for the whole estate online at 
www.groundwork.org.uk/nourish 
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation while we make these improvements. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please email at Daniel.Brittle@groundwork.org.uk or call 020 3981 

9926. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
          Colette Prior 

Resident involvement and governance manager 
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